
Subject: Re: Updated Indicators for Infant and Young Child Feeding (IYCF)
Posted by 1000 Days on Fri, 15 Mar 2019 19:29:03 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

1,000 Days is the leading non-profit organization working in the U.S. and around the world to
improve nutrition and ensure women and children have the healthiest first 1,000 days.
We strongly support this recommendation and the priority is was given by the recommenders as a
critical data need. Nutritious complementary feeding is extremely important for a child's healthy
physical and cognitive development. As diets around the world become more complex, this data is
critical and will highlight the need for better policies to improve the food environment and support
caregivers, so children get the nutrition they need.
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